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ON THE AZERBAIJAN AIRLINES AIRCRAFT CRASH 

 
 
 

BSEC PERMIS has been deeply saddened to learn about the crash of an aircraft of Azerbaijan Airlines 
flying from Baku to Grozny which has resulted in the loss of many lives and many injured. 

 
We convey our heartfelt condolences to the Government and the people of Azerbaijan, in particular, to 
the families that have lost their beloved ones. Our thoughts and prayers go at this time to all those injured 
and affected by this tragedy and wish them speedy recovery. 
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